
From: Holly Erdman
To: Kelly Bacon (CD)
Cc: Jesse Cox
Subject: RE: Notice of Application CB-19-00015
Date: Thursday, October 10, 2019 9:08:06 AM
Attachments: image001.png

Hello Kelly!
 
Environmental health has no comments or concerns with this proposed parcel combination.
 
Thank you,
 
Holly Erdman, BS, Environmental Health Specialist II

P: 509.962.7580 | F: 509.962.7581 | E: holly.erdman@co.kittitas.wa.us
Kittitas County Public Health Department
507 N Nanum St Suite 102, Ellensburg WA 98926
www.co.kittitas.wa.us/health
Please tell us how we’re doing: KCPHD Customer Survey

 

From: Kelly Bacon (CD) 
Sent: Thursday, October 03, 2019 3:21 PM
To: Candie Leader; Gail Weyand; Holly Erdman; Jesse Cox; Pat Nicholson
Cc: Lindsey Ozbolt
Subject: Notice of Application CB-19-00015
 
Good afternoon,
 
Please review the following Parcel Combination application submitted by David  and DeeAnn Burman
(CB-19-00015).  Any Comments need to be submitted by 5pm on October 18, 2019.  Please let me
know if there are any questions.
 
CB-19-00015 Internal Link
 
CB-19-00015 External Link
 
Thank you,

mailto:holly.erdman@co.kittitas.wa.us
mailto:kelly.bacon.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us
mailto:jesse.cox@co.kittitas.wa.us
mailto:holly.erdman@co.kittitas.wa.us
http://www.co.kittitas.wa.us/health
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/KCPHD-Customer-Feedback
file:////kitnt/department/teams/CDS/Projects/Combinations/CB%202019/CB-19-00015%20Burman
https://www.co.kittitas.wa.us/cds/land-use/project-details.aspx?title=Parcel%20Combinations&project=CB-19-00015+Burman
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Kelly Bacon
Planner I
Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N. Ruby Street, Ste 2
Ellensburg, WA 98926
Office: (509) 962-7539
Kelly.bacon.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us
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